
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are delighted to announce that the Year 11 School Prom will be held on Friday, July 4th, 2025 at
St. Mary's Stadium in Southampton.

This event marks a significant milestone in our students' Wildern School journey, and we are excited
to celebrate their achievements and successes together.

To ensure that this is a special occasion for all, we have high expectations for student behaviour and
conduct. Attendance at the prom is a privilege, and students will only be permitted to attend if
they maintain high standards, are respectful and continue to be positive role models. We will
confirm students' eligibility to attend after the Easter break.

Students may not be eligible for a ticket if any of the following applies:
● A suspension from school during Year 11 (dependent on EREFs)
● A period of a day or more in Inclusion (dependent on EREFs)
● Attendance below 95% that is not impacted by exceptional circumstances
● Persistent punctuality concerns
● Poor or inconsistent attitudes to learning

o Persistently not completing self-study on time and to a required standard
o Not being appropriately equipped and ready to learn
o Not being respectful to teachers and other learners at all times

● Poor attitude grades across subject areas and/or negative EREF scores
● Persistent breaking of the uniform code
● Persistent breaking of school rules (e.g. mobile phones/headphones)

We believe that this event is a fantastic opportunity for our students to celebrate with friends and
create lasting memories.

We are incredibly proud of all our Year 11 students and look forward to watching them flourish
throughout this academic year. Together we can support each individual to “Dream it. Believe it.
Achieve it.”

Yours Sincerely,

Miss S Cooper
Director of Progress and Achievement – Year 11


